
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Rainier Avenue South  
Road Safety Corridor Project

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
James Le: james.le@seattle.gov, (206) 684-3174
www.seattle.gov/transportation/rainieraves.htm
For interpretation services, please call (206) 684-3174 

AUGUST 2015

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

Road work planned for first two weeks of August
The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) 
will start work on the Rainier Avenue South Road 
Safety Corridor Project on Monday, August 3. The 
goal of this project is to make Rainier Avenue South 
safer for everyone by reducing speeds, improving 
pedestrian crossings, and improving turning 
movements at intersections. 

Project elements 
City crews will make a number of changes to traffic 
signals, signs, and pavement markings on Rainier 
Ave S:
	 Remove existing pavement markings 
	 Install new pavement markings including: 

•	 One travel lane in each direction
•	 A center turn lane to accommodate left 

turning vehicles
•	 New transit lanes 

	 New transit signal systems and signs
	 Longer signal cycles for vehicles and pedestrians
	 New 25 mph speed limit signs
	 Crack sealing to preserve pavement conditions

	 Construction will occur on Rainier Ave S, between S Alaska and S Kenny streets 
	 SDOT crews will work mainly between the hours of 9 AM and 3 PM with some work 

anticipated at night between the hours of 7 PM and 5 AM
	 Rainier Ave S will remain open to traffic during construction, but expect periodic  

lane closures
	 Temporary parking restrictions
	 Moderate construction noise
	 We will maintain access to businesses and residences 
	 Work will be complete no later than Friday, August 14 


